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May 2022 

Dear 4DMB members, 

It´s been a while since our last newsletter – it’s time to shake off Covid torpor and resume our 

activities. Here are a few announcements about upcoming 4DMB events. 

Best wishes, 

Peter McPhee (peter.mcphee@fu-berlin.de), Mark Handy, and the Steering Committee 

 

6th Annual AlpArray Scientific Meeting 

We are happy to announce that 4DMB will cohost the 6th Annual AlpArray Scientific Meeting in 

Prague from the 12th to the 15th of October. This will be our final meeting, at least under the 

auspices of the DFG. This year, we decided to combine the meeting with AdriaArray, the heir to 

AlpArray and 4DMB. Details are posted on the 4DMB website here. 

 

 

 

Deadline Approaching: Alpine Workshop 2022 

The 15th Emile Argand Conference on Alpine Geological Studies will be hosted in Ljubljana from the 

12th to the 14th of September. This will be an excellent venue for presenting some of the latest 

4DMB and AlpArray results, and we can recommend joining the field trips offered before and after 

mailto:peter.mcphee@fu-berlin.de
http://www.spp-mountainbuilding.de/events/AA-4DMB_annual_meeting_Prague_2022.html


the meeting. The deadline for abstract submission is the 1st of June 13:00 CET (Registration 

deadline: 15th of August). For more information, visit the workshop website. 

 

4DMB Alps Excursion 

This summer we will again host a 4DMB field transect of the Alps to visit some key geological 

locations in the Eastern and Southern Alps, and to explore and discuss orogenic processes. Aside 

from the geology, this is a great way of getting to know other members of 4DMB involved with 

everything from surface processes, to tectonics, to the latest subsurface imaging of the Alps. The 

deadline for signing up is this Friday 13th of May! Contact peter.mcphee@fu-berlin.de if you would 

like to join. 

 

EGU 2022 

We’ve had great response from the community for the upcoming Alpine session at EGU 2022 

conference. This will be held in hybrid format. For those attending EGU, please remember that we 

have funding to cover childcare costs. Session details are here. 

 

Housekeeping:  publications and outreach 

Finally, our list of publications is now growing very quickly - too quickly for us to keep track of 

reliably. We depend on you to keep us posted on your activities. Please send us details of your 

recent publications and outreach activities. We want to post these on the website and thus maintain 

our high visibility. 
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